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Dear Parents,

What did Guy need to get well? Grandma’s soup, grandpa’s tea, some rest, some medication, and lots of love! Every member of his family tried to do something, even his good friend, Yoyo the dog. And each of them helped in their own special way.

Visiting the sick

Being sick is part of life, and when it gets colder out, illnesses “visit” most homes. When we get a fever, we stop our routine activities, wanting only to curl up. We leave our friends and work behind, and can sometimes feel bored and lonely,

Visiting the sick is a mitzvah "שאין לה שיעור", that cannot be measured, or is limitless (Tractate of Nedarim, 39b). Every patient needs help to a different extent, and every visitor can be of assistance – even little children, or animals! Being a friend to someone who is sick, being kind to them or showering them with love and attention, improves their mood and helps them recover.
Enjoy reading this book together and may you always be healthy!

Proposed Family Activities:
· You may want to read this story several times, and look at the special illustrations together. You could ask your child: how can you tell from the illustration that Guy is not feeling well? How does each member of his family try to help him get better? You could search for pictures of Yoyo the dog, and ask what it is doing on each page. Perhaps your child could tell you the story in their own words according to the illustrations.
· Mom, Dad, Grandma, Grandpa and Yoyo try to cheer Guy up and make him happy. Each of them does what they can and think is best for him. You may want to share a memory with your child of a time when you had gone to visit a sick person, or a time when you were sick and received a heartwarming visit.
· Often children are unable to visit the sick, but they can still help them recover, and cheer them up. Do you happen to know anyone who is unwell? You could encourage your child to draw a greeting card for them, call them up, or make something yummy for them, to try and help them get well.
· Perhaps you would enjoy opening a “toy clinic” at home in which to treat your dolls and stuffed animals. You could also play together: you could be the patient, and your child could pretend to be your doctor, or vice versa. 
· Grandpa makes sweet, hot tea for Guy. You can also make delicious herbal tea, if you like, to warm up your entire family: place some herbs in a teapot (mint, rosemary, lemongrass or sage), pour boiling water over them, and sweeten the hot beverage. Enjoy!
